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CLASS NEWS 
Forest School 
Our next Forest School session will take place on Monday 6th 
November, the first day after the half term holiday. Please ensure 
that your child has all the necessary kit in school so they are able 
to access the sessions.  
 
HeartStart training 
On Thursday 26th October, the Year 6 will be taking part in training 
delivered by the British Heart Foundation Heart Start initiative. 
This is a resource offered to all Year 6 pupils in Rossendale and 
teaches the children what to do in the event of a serious or life-
threatening medical emergency, using visual aids (short DVD 
scenarios) and practical work.  The course covers how to call an 
Ambulance and what to do until help arrives, choking, serious 
bleeding, how to recognise a heart attack, recovery position and 

Cardio Pulmonary Resuscitation (CPR).  The session will be run 
during school time. 
If your child has long hair, please ensure that it is tied up on the 
day. 
 
Kingswood 
Please return the first deposit and permission slip to school before 
Friday 10th November (after the half term holiday). 

 
Bikeability 
Your child should have received a letter about the Bikeability 
sessions which are starting on the week beginning Mon 13th Nov. In 
order for your child to take part, please return the consent form 
back to school before Monday 6th November so that the groups can 
be organised for the week. These will be sent prior to the sessions 
taking place. 

 
 

 

 

ROLL OF HONOUR 

Learner of the Week: 
Farhan Khan 
For: being a fantastic role model to 
others  
 
BLP Hero of the Week: 
Charlie Bone 
For: excellent collaboration skills in 
Forest School 
 
Writer award: Keira Sugden 
Maths award: Alyssa Waller 
Reading award: Joseph Whittaker 
Topic award: Sadie McFadden 
 
VIP: Emily Nolan 
 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

HEARTSTART TRAINING (All Year 6) – Thursday 26th October. Further details to follow 
PTA DISCO – Thursday 26th October 6.30 -8pm. All pupils to be collected by an adult at the end of the event. 
HALF TERM  - School closes at 3.10pm on Friday 27th October 
BIKEABILITY – Week beginning Monday 13th November (Further details to follow) 
 


